
Vehicle Safety Recall Quarterly Status Report 
Required per 49 CFR Part 573.7 

 
Report Date:    October 26, 2012                       Calendar Quarter:    Third 
 
Safety Recall Quarterly Report from    July 1, 2012            through   September 30, 2012   
 
Manufacturer Name:    American Suzuki Motor Corporation  
 
Report Author:    Wayne Powell  Phone:    (714) 996-7040 Ext. 2046
 
Recall Subject:    Removal of wire harness splice pack for headlight function and re-connection of related  
  wiring with special crimp/solder style splice connectors on all 2004 - 2005 model year and certain 2006  
  model year Suzuki Forenza and Reno vehicles  

 
1. NHTSA Safety Recall Campaign Number:    12V-397                       
 

Suzuki Campaign Number:    NU          
 
2. (a) The date notification to purchasers began:    The first mailing was on September 28, 2012 and 

the  
  second mailing was on October 10, 2012. 
 

(b) The date notification of purchasers was completed:    September 28, 2012 and October 10, 2012  
 
3. The Total Number of Vehicles Involved:    101,688  

The total number of vehicles involved in the subject campaign (including all items sold or distributed to purchasers, dealers, 
distributors, and similar entities beyond the immediate control of the manufacturer/importer). 

 
4. (a) Total Number Inspected & Remedied:    127                                                                   

Total number of vehicles which were inspected and/or otherwise repaired or remedied. 
 

(b) Total Number Inspected & Not Requiring Remedy:    0  
Total number of vehicles involved in the recall and inspected, but determined to not require remedial or recall repair work. 

 
5. Vehicles Determined to be Unreachable 
 
 Number Exported:    0     
 
 Number Stolen:    0     
  
 Number Scrapped:    0     
 
 Number of Undeliverable Notification Letters:    0 
 
 Number Otherwise Unreachable:    0   
 
      Describe Other:    
 


